
JOINT COMMUNIQUE
OF THE GOVERNMENT OF THE STATE OF HOKORIA AND

THE GOVERNMENT OF THE KORYOAN REALM

CONCERNING THE ESTABLISHMENT OF

DIPLOMATIC RELATIONS BETWEEN

THE STATE OF HOKORIA AND THE KORYOAN REALM

The Central Government of the State of Hokoria and His Majesty’s

Government of the Koryoan Realm, in conformity with the common desire and

interests of the two peoples, have decided upon mutual recognition and the

establishment of diplomatic relations as from 3 January 2023.

The State of Hokoria and the Koryoan Realm affirm that:

The establishment of diplomatic relations between the State and the Realm is not

only in the interests of the Hokorian and Koryoan peoples but also contributes to

peace and progress in the world.

The State and the Realm shall conduct their relations on the principles of respect for

international human rights law; sovereignty and territorial integrity; and equality

and mutual assistance between micronations.

The State and the Realm are both committed to the reduction of the danger of

intermicronational military conflict. Intermicronational disputes, including but not

limited to those that may arise between the State and the Realm, shall be settled in a

peaceful manner, never resorting to the use or threat of force.

The State and the Realm shall not seek hegemony in any part of the world, and each

shall be opposed to efforts by any other micronation or group of micronations to

establish such hegemony.

The two Governments have agreed to provide each other with all the necessary

assistance for the performance of the functions of diplomatic missions in their

respective capitals in accordance with international law and practice.
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